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DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 
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Ref.U12021/02/2019/37-MEC                                                     Dated: 10-04-2019 

 

NOTICE 

 

Kind Attention: 

 

Keeping in view of the Lok Sabha Elections being held in 2019, all the Candidates 

and Institutes / Colleges participating in Round-2 of Online Counselling for NEET 

PG 2019 are hereby informed that: 

➢ On 11-04-2019, the MCC Call Centre (Help-Desk) based at Noida, UP will 

be closed / unavailable due to the elections in UP. However, the MCC 

administrative office based at Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi will be available 

for regular operations. 

  

Notice posted on: 10-04-2019 
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